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August 30, 2017 

 

Ms. Bethany Rhodes, Director 

Ohio Retirement Study Council 

30 East Broad Street, 2
nd

 Floor 

Columbus, OH 43215 

 

Dear Ms. Rhodes: 

 

In accordance with Ohio Revised Code Section 5505.12(A), I am attaching the actuarial 

valuation of the Highway Patrol Retirement System at December 31, 2016. 

 

If you have any questions, please contact me. 

 

Sincerely, 

 
Mark R. Atkeson 

Executive Director 

direct dial 614.430.3557 

matkeson@ohprs.org 

 

 

cc: The Honorable John Kasich, Governor 

 The Ohio Retirement Study Council 

 Director Timothy S. Keen, Office of Budget and Management 

The Honorable Cliff Rosenberger, Speaker of the House 

 The Honorable Larry Obhof, Senate President 

The Honorable Kirk Schuring, Chair, Ohio Retirement Study Council  

The Honorable Steven Arndt, Chair, House Aging & Long Term Care 

The Honorable Jay Hottinger, Chair, Senate Insurance & Financial Institutions 

  

 

http://www.ohprs.org/
mailto:matkeson@ohprs.org

